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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL ON STOCK ASSESSMENT 
TERMS OF REFERENCE- PRELIMINARY 

The Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel (CPSAS) would like to thank the Scientific and 
Statistical Committee (SSC) for reviewing the terms of reference (TOR) as presented to the 
Council (Agenda I.4, Attachment 1, November 2022).  After reviewing the draft TOR, we 
recommend the Council adopt the TOR as final with the changes proposed by the SSC.   
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https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2022/10/i-4-attachment-1-public-review-draft-terms-of-reference-for-coastal-pelagic-species-stock-assessments-for-2023-2024.pdf/

